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         FOIL UPDATE   20th December 2021  

 

                                                                 

 

Supporting the President’s Charity 2021/22 

The FOIL President’s chosen charity for 2021 has been the London Air Ambulance Service (LASS) and 
this will continue during the Presidency of Stuart Hardy in 2022. In thanking the immediate past 
president, Jennette Newman, and FOIL members for their support during this year, LASS has asked 
that we highlight its Christmas campaign: This Christmas, we’ll be there for London. 

The campaign message continues: 

It will mean the world to know you’re there for us too.  

This Christmas just like every other day of the year, the pilots, paramedics, doctors and fire crew of 

London’s Air Ambulance, will be taking to the skies to saves lives like yours: the lives of ordinary, 

extraordinary people of London.  

There are various ways to make a contribution to LASS, all of which may be found by following this 

link: Join London's Christmas Mission | London's Air Ambulance Charity 

(londonsairambulance.org.uk) 

This publication is intended to provide general guidance only. It is not intended to constitute a definitive or complete statement of the law on any 
subject and may not reflect recent legal developments. This publication does not constitute legal or professional advice (such as would be given by a 
solicitors’ firm or barrister in private practice) and is not to be used in providing the same. Whilst efforts have been made to ensure that the 
information in this publication is accurate, all liability (including liability for negligence) for any loss and or damage howsoever arising from the use of 
this publication or the guidance contained therein, is excluded to the fullest extent permitted by law.  
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